
 
 ​** Required COVID Waiver for students 

Due Thursday, September 3 
Dear Shelton Parents,  
 
I want to thank you for helping us make our campus tours so successful!  Your punctuality and 
enthusiasm are very much appreciated.  It was important to us that everyone see the campus 
before the start of school.  We are very fortunate to have a 30 acre campus with a small 
student to staff ratio especially during this COVID time.  
 
Today is the first day of virtual school for everyone, and we look forward to seeing all EC-5​th 
grade, as well as the 6​th​-12​th​ grade hybrid-schedule students, on campus on Tuesday, 
September 8. 
 
** IMPORTANT​ - ​For those learning on campus Tuesday, September 8 – we are asking you to 
sign and submit this COVID Waiver​ – click ​here​ – ​by Thursday, September 3​.  
 
This helps us guarantee we are all striving to do our part to ensure the safety and wellness of 
students and staff and gives us the best chance of keeping our students on campus. ​ Our varsity 
fall sports’ parents have already completed this; another one is not needed. 
 
INFORMATION COMING SOON: 
 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 2  

● Protocol Videos for you and your student(s): 
- Proper hand-washing 
- How to wear a mask 
- How to put on face shield 
- How to clean a face shield 
-  

LATER IN THE WEEK 
● Carpool maps and schedules with exact details and pictures  

(Construction has delayed our ability to finalize details up until this point.) 
 

Parent Handbook and parent/student acknowledgment forms 
All to be posted on our school website’s ​Parents​ page. 

 
It’s important we continue to work together as a community and follow the protocols set in 
place to protect us.  Again, we appreciate your cooperation! 
 
Gratefully, 
 
Suzanne Stell 
Executive Director 

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/jcORtivC

